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Do you have any comments on the commission’s consultation paper? 

Electricity costs have risen because the coronavirus pandemic has required people to work from 

home, and stay home as much as possible during the isolation period. 

I checked with my electricity supplier to see if there was a cheaper option but they automatically 

referred me to the Victorian Default Offer which in one sense was reassuring but did not give me 

any cheaper option. 

If you are sure that the VDO meets the needs of Victorians and doe not let the electricity suppliers 

rip them off, I can support the VDO. 


